
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd June 2023                                  

Visit to Weston-Super-Mare 

 

Dear parents/ carers, 

Nursery is planning a trip to the seaside. The trip will take place on Friday 21st July 2023.  Coaches will depart from 

nursery at 8am and return to nursery at 8pm. To attend the trip nursery children must be accompanied by a parent.  

No older siblings will be able to attend. The tickets are priced at £10 each. The total cost for parent and child is £20.  

If you would like to attend please complete the attached form and pay at the school office. Please note the deadline 

is Monday 10th July 2023 and places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

Nursery will be closed to children on Friday 21 July 2023. 

We do hope you will join us. 

Warm regards 

Sharon Lewis 

Executive Headteacher 

 

Weston Super Mare – Friday 21st July 2023 

Name of Child: ____________________________________________ Allergies/Medical________________________ 

Name of Adult: __________________________Relation: ______________Allergies/Medical: ___________________ 

Contact Number: __________________________________  Emergency Contact:_____________________________ 

 

OFFICE USE ONLY:   

PAID                        DATE _____________________     COACH ALLOCATED:  COACH A              COACH B:  


